Martinez Memos



Week of March 20, 2023

Spelling words:

shy, fly, right, night, find, mind, light, kind, again, country

High Frequency words:

again, round, they, country

Homework:

Reading- Due Fri March 24th

Spelling- Due Fri March 24th

Math- Due the next day

Dear first grade families,

Welcome back to school, first grade! I hope you all enjoyed your spring break and were able to relax. This week we will review classroom procedures and expectations. For reading, we will continue with Unit 7 and study facts about the past. A math review will be given on pennies, nickels, dimes, and quarters. The students will be quizzed on Friday. In science, we will be taking a look at living things and their parents. For social studies, we will continue to learn about land and water. Wednesday, we will have a cooking lesson in the kitchen. We need one more volunteer, please email me if you are interested. We also have Ms. Mitchell joining us to do a special spring reading craft. It will be a busy week!

Our parent night this month will be held this Thursday from 6-7pm. We will be having a science fair for the 4th and 5th graders. Please join us to support them and earn a volunteer hour as well.

Sincerely, Ms. Martinez

Important dates:

- Mon Mar 20th First day of Spring ©
- Thurs Mar 23rd- Parent Night
- Fri Mar 24th- Math Quiz & Spelling Test

Friendly reminders:

- All students must have a sealed water bottle and healthy snack each day.
- Please email me if you need volunteer hours.
 (Organizing classroom & curriculum, cooking, reading, math, teach yoga, STEM projects)

"Behold, my friends, the spring is come; the earth has gladly received the embraces of the sun, and we shall soon see the results of their love."
-Sitting Bull